Library news:

Halloween Party sponsored by Wyoming Library and Friends of the Wyoming Library will be Oct 28 at the Calkins Barn from 12:30-3.  Helpers and donations of cookies are needed, contact Haley Carlson or Paula Klein to volunteer.  

Wyoming Library should be returning to regular hours soon with a new librarian in place - waiting for approval at city council to formally announce.  Thank you to everyone who volunteered during this transition!  Once that approval happens we would be HAPPY to announce that too.   YEAH!!! :)

